
 
M O U N T  A N N A N  H I G H  

S C H O O L  
2 4 8  W E L L I N G  D R I V E  M O U N T  A N N A N  2 5 6 7  

  
P O  B O X  5 0  N A R E L L A N  2 5 6 7  
PHONE (02) 4648 0111  FAX (02) 4648 0042 
EMAIL: mountannan-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

STRIVE, RESPECT and CO-OPERATE 

 
 
2 June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As we have now returned to normal classes with elements of protection in place and a healthy percentage 
of students attending each day (90+%), it is important that our students get back into a routine that 
promotes quality learning. I ask that all students bring the appropriate equipment necessary for them to 
complete the work in each class on their timetable, all students should be in full school uniform - no track-
pants, no hoodies, no clothing without the MAHS logo should be visible. Students who persist with wearing 
the incorrect uniform will be treated with disciplinary action.  If you are experiencing financial difficulties 
regarding providing your child with appropriate and warm clothing for school please contact the school, 
speak with the Deputy Principal of your child's year group or myself and we will develop a plan to assist. 
 
Students have been reminded of our school procedures and mobile phones are not permitted to be used 
at school unless students are invited to use them by their class teacher. 
Phones will be confiscated and repetitive offences against this procedure will have disciplinary 
consequences as will any other repeated non-compliance of school policies. 
 
Commencing Wednesday 3 June students will be using the change-rooms again for sport and will no longer 
be able to wear their sports uniform to school but need to bring it with them and change for the lesson.  
  
I thank our community for the tremendous cooperation throughout our learning from home phase and 
hope to continue the wonderful relationships formed to promote the learning of our whole school 
community. 
  
 
 
Ken Bates 
Principal 
 


